
Rules Committee, 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Please listen to Oregonians who are asking for the president to be elected by popular vote. It is our 

right for our voices and votes to be heard and counted, and this system would allow America to 

equalize the vote. 

Thank you! 

-Tara 

Tara Crowley  
taracrowley@gmail.com  
7038 N Kerby Ave  
Portland, Oregon 97217 
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